Henderson County Schools

1805 Second Street, Henderson, Kentucky 42420 (270) 831-5000 Fax: (270) 831-5009 http://www.hendersonschools.net



TO:

Dr. Thomas L. Richey, Superintendent

And School Board Members

FROM:

Walt Spencer, CPA

Assistant Superintendent of Finance

DATE:

March 17, 2011

SUBJ:

Bid Recommendations

BID 4-11-5-3 TRASH LINERS, NAPKINS & HAND SANI-WIPES

Six vendors responded to the invitations to bid for Trash Liners, Napkins & Hand Sani-wipes. Attached is a letter from James Taylor, Director of Building and Grounds, recommending awarding the bid for both size Trash Liners to Central Poly Corp.

We are recommending awarding the bid for the Napkins and Sani-Wipes to Warren Supply based on the lowest bids received as circled on the attached bid tabulation.

:le